
 

 

March 28, 2014 
 
 
Geoff Liebrich 
Riverwood Ranch Homeowners Association 
10804 North River Ranch Path 
Crystal River, FL  34428 
 
 
Subject:      Response to Statement of Inspection for Proper Operation and Maintenance 

Project Name: North River Ranch Path 
Permit No.:  44018062.000 
County:  Citrus 
Sec/Twp/Rge: 9/17/17 

 
Dear Mr. Liebrich: 
 
On March 27, 2014, the District received the Statement of Inspection for Proper Operation and 
Maintenance form for the subject permit. 
 
District Staff have determined that the Statement of Inspection for Proper Operation and 
Maintenance form is acceptable.  Based on the information received and review of the File of 
Record, the Statement of Inspection form will now be required every 60 months, instead of every 
48 months. 
 
The next required report is due on March 27, 2019.  It is recommended that regular inspections 
be continued by the permittee/owner to ensure the system is functioning and being properly 
operated and maintained.  If, at a later date, the system is determined to be improperly operated 
or maintained, the District reserves the right to further change the scheduled interval for the 
inspection reports or to require implementation of other measures to bring the system into 
compliance with the permit. 
 
Thank you for your continuing cooperation.  If you have questions, please contact me at extension 
2010 in the Brooksville Service Office. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Jennifer LeGrand 
 
Jennifer LeGrand 
Regulatory Support Technician 
Regulatory Support Bureau 
Regulation Division 
 
cc: File of Record 
 Mark E. Schroder, P.E. 

 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Geoff Liebrich 
Riverwood Ranch Homeowners Association 
10804 North River Ranch Path 
Crystal River, FL  34428 
  



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Mark E. Schroder, P.E. 
Post Office Box 2711 
Crystal River, FL  34423 


